
 

Children, Parents and Governors are warmly invited to 

Exhibition Evening 
 
 

 
Thursday 13th July 2023 

Drop in between 4.30pm & 6.30pm 

Purpose: To celebrate the children’s achievements this year, by 

looking through their books, or Learning Journeys for Early Years, 

other work and displays. This is also a chance to meet the new 

Class Teacher and see which themes children will cover by 

looking at work produced by the next year group. 

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED IN THE HALL (cash only 

please).  THERE WILL ALSO BE A BOOK FAIR IN THE HALL (card 

or cash accepted). 

We are very proud of all we have achieved this year so feel free to 

drop into our classrooms to have a look at the children’s 

wonderful work. 

Your child’s teacher has already been to visit the children in their current 

classroom this week. Your child will be visiting their new classroom and 

teacher next Thursday. Exhibition Evening is a great opportunity for you to 

meet next year’s teacher together with your child!  

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU 


